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Orange County Public Schools Building Code Compliance Office will assess a non-refundable construction document re-
review fee to all entities who design and/or submit construction documents for building code review. The fee must be 
payed prior to review of the third or more subsequent submission for a project due to incompleteness or non-code 
compliance issues. 

 

The fee schedule is based on the project’s valuation and the following chart. 

 

Total Valuation                                                                                   Fee 

$1 - $25,000…………………………………………………………………………$32.00 

$25,001 - $50,000………………………………………………………………..$54.00 

$50,001 - $100,000……………………………………………………………..$106.00 

$100,001 - $500,000……………………………………………………………$212.00 

$500,001 - $1,000,000…………………………………………………………$318.00 

$1,000,001 - $2,000,000………………………………………………………$424.00 

Over $2,000,000…………………………………………………………………..$424.00 + $11.00 per each additional $100,000 in valuation 

 

To further clarify, the initial document review and first re-review will be performed at no charge.  The stated fee will be 
charged prior to any additional reviews required after the first re-review.  This re-review fee program is implemented in 
an effort to reduce the amount of project re-reviews conducted by the BCCO which in turn has a negative fiscal impact 
on the school district. 

 

If you have questions, please contact the BCCO. 
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